
St. Charles 

 

St.-Charles Lion’s Club 
PO Box 245 
St.-Charles, ON  P0M 2W0 
 
April 7, 2025 

 
Denis Turcot, CAO 
2 King St East,  
St.-Charles, ON  P0M 2W0 
 

Dear Denis Turcot, CAO 
 

Subject: Request for Inclusion on Discounted Rate List 

I am writing to you on behalf of the newly formed Lion’s Club of St. Charles, an organization committed to 

fostering community service, civic engagement, and philanthropy in our local area. As a community-focused 

group, we strive to maximize our impact through collaboration and thoughtful stewardship of our resources. 

We understand that your organization offers a discounted rate of 10% to select groups and organizations. On 

behalf of the Lion’s Club of St. Charles, I kindly request that we be added to your list of eligible organizations 

for this discount. This opportunity would greatly assist us in supporting our community initiatives and 

engaging with others in meaningful ways. 

Should any additional information or documentation be required to process this request, please do not 

hesitate to reach out. We would be happy to provide any necessary details to facilitate this process. 

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to the possibility of working together to strengthen 

and support the St. Charles community. 

Yours sincerely, 

Joanne MacNeill, Secretary 
Lion’s Club of St. Charles 
stcharleslionsclubsecretary@gmail.com 
 


